Date: 3rd August 2017
To ,
The Managing Editor
Journal of College of Medical sciences.

Bharatpur, Chitwan, Nepal.
Subject:  Submission of manuscript of  “Spectrum of upper gastrointestinal bleed in patients with cirrhosis of  liver”
Dear Chief Editor, 

I’m Dr. Subash Bhattarai, on behalf of my co-authors, I wish to submit a manuscript of an  original article “Spectrum of upper gastrointestinal bleed in patients with cirrhosis of  liver ” for consideration for publication in the Journal of College of Medical Sciences. 
There are

· 2 tables 
Following are the documents attached herewith

· Authorship

· Declaration
· Manuscript  “Spectrum of upper gastrointestinal bleed in patients with cirrhosis of  liver”
If you have any questions or queries, you can write me at my email or call me at my phone number given below. 

Please, acknowledge the received of this article to my email or contact address. Hoping for your kind co-operation in this regards.

Sincerely yours,

Name

: Dr. Subash Bhattarai, MD (Internal Medicine), DM (Medical Gastroenterology)
Affiliation
: Department of Medical Gastroenterology, CMS, Bharatpur

Postal Address: College of Medical Sciences and Teaching Hospital, Bharatpur, Nepal

Phone No
: +9779855011960; +9779815293117.
Email

: kiwisubash@yahoo.com

